


Problem:  Storm drain from street to lake has created a hole in my yard 
 
Address:   118 Bridgewater Dr, Madison, MS   39110 
 
Owners:   Sheldon and Brad Ford 
 
Timeline: (highlights, not every phone call and email) 
 
February 2017 -  problem reported.  A guy came and looked and said it would be fixed by Friday 
 
 
March 2017 – said it was harder to do than he thought and he’d be in touch 
 
February 2, 2018 – Ms. Ford,  
 
The process of adding that statement is a little more complicated than I thought.  We have to 
send this to our legal department to make sure they are okay with it.  This will take some time 
and the repair will be on hold if you are okay with waiting.   
 
Thanks,  
 
TÅuxÜ fA cÉÑx 
 
 
February 2, 2018 – David Bishop said he would try to get me help 
 
March 2, 2018 – Hey Sheldon:  
 
We have one more hurdle that we have to jump, prior to going to construction. Since there are no 
County temporary easements that contain the additional language that has been requested by you, 
we had to kick it over to our Legal Department for review. It may also require additional Board 
action to make the agreement legal. Once we get through that little process, the contractor has 
provided us with a quote and should be ready to go to work (weather permitting). 
 
We still have you on the front of the radar and hoping to get this wrapped up in short order. 
Dan 

 
 
August 22, 2018  Asked Sheila Jones for assistance – she suggested contacting Katie Snell 

  



 
September 5, 2018 – Talked to Katie on the phone and followed with this email: Katie - Thanks 
so much for your understanding.   As I said on the phone, I know grass and plants might be 
damaged and I can fix that….I just can’t afford for there to be damage to my house, boathouse or 
seawall.   I really appreciate your help! 
 
I look forward to hearing from you, 
Sheldon 
 
Sheila….Katie is going to tweak the easement, I just copied you to keep you updated. 
 
October 11, 2018 Asked Katie for an update 
 
January 1, 2019 – Asked Katie for an update 
 
January 16, 2019 - Reply from Katie: I will reach back out to Dan today. Sorry for the delay!  

Katie Bryant Snell 
 
Conclusion:  There is still a hole in the yard  
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